
Archdiocese of Westminster  London Borough of Haringey 

 St Ann’s Road, London, London N15 6ND   Tel: 020 8800 2771   Fax: 020 8802 7156 

 Email address: admin@st-igs.haringey.sch.uk    

 
 

 

18th September 

 

MOBILE PHONE REMINDER 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Please remember that your child should not bring a mobile phone to school on the grounds 

of health and safety. If you wish to contact your child at the end of the day you may do so 

through the school office or make alternative provision. 

 

Mobile phones can be a very expensive item, so to avoid any unnecessary problems they 

should be left at home. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

C J Bonner  

Headteacher 

 


